November 11, 1987

Jack Whitten

Region 1V

Nuc lear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaze Drive, Suite 1000
Arlangton, Texas 76011

Dear Jack:

After our phone conversation today, this 18 our preliminary discussion on
the flowback of radivcective material in the Cook Inlet of Alaska, We will
follow up with a more deteiled discussion when our engineer returns and is
able to provide us with exact information,

Briefly our interpretation of 10CFR20,106 was that we zould dispose of¢ the
radicactive material into an unrestricted environment provided the MPC was
below 4 X 10 % mc/ml ¢for Sc~46. we accomplished this by diluting the
10,000 gallons of +luid that contained 7 mCa of Sc-46 by introducing
60,000 gallons of fresh water and flowing into the ses. This was S50% more
$luid than wan necessary to achieve dilution.

Our decision was made in conjunction with Safety Specialists of California
who are our internaticnal safety consultants and guided us an our ainter-
pretations of 10CFR 20,106 and 10CFR 20,302 for this project.

Ae always our intent was to be totally legal, in complete compliance and
to keep you informed from the outset., We will provide you with the fol~
lowing: ;

1) A complete description and timing of the sequence of events and
actions taken,

2) An ammendment request for you to send up to Washington for con-
sideration for waste disposal at these sites,

Rcspi tfully submit

ohn W, Chisholm’
9023020147 900268

PD FOIA

HICKE90-20 PDR
ccs Beth Ringler/N.R.C. Region S

JWCZ71b

14760 MEMORIAL DRIVE ¢ SUITE 206 * HOUSTON, TEXAS 77078 * (713) 406-3734 ;\M



